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May 2, 2023  

  

TO:      The Honorable President and   

Members of the City Council  

Room 400 City Hall  

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary  

  

The Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology (BCIT) has completed its 

review of Council Bill 23-0368 Real Property Tax Credit for Energy Conservation 

Devices. The purpose of this bill is to amend the energy conservation devices real property 

tax credit; and providing for a special effective date by repealing and re-ordaining, with 

amendments Article 28 - Taxes Section 10-31 Baltimore City Code (Edition 2000).  

  

BCIT defers to the Department of Finance (DOF), the lead agency as it relates to Council 

Bill 23-0368. Baltimore City enacted Ordinance 22-162 in August 2022 which established 

the real property tax credit for energy conservation devices. Since then, BCIT has worked 

with DOF to implement the requirements of this program. There is no additional work 

needed in order to comply with the amendment.  

  

If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-

4511.   

  

cc:  Ms. Nina Themelis, Interim Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations   
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